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The passing of this bill as it stands would severely impact the fly fishing and fly tying 

industries severely. Oregon is the mecca of fly fishing here in the Pacific Northwest, 

and to arbitrarily limit the access to renewable and sustainable materials to create our 

flies is asinine. In addition, one of the most renowned fly tying materials company 

(Hairline Dubbin) could be put out of business due to the passing of these proposed 

rules. 

Fishing, especially fly fishing, is an integral industry, recreational activity, and tourist 

attraction for our state. Fly Tiers, fly shops, and independent companies will be 

severely impacted by these proposed rules without careful reexamination. 


